
Where Do I Vote? 
 

The Board of Voter Registration and Elections of Beaufort 
County wants to remind voters the Statewide Primary 
election is Tuesday, June 11, 2024, from 

7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 

Some precincts and polling locations have changed. 
 

To ensure a smooth voting experience… 

Verify your polling place before heading to the Polls on 
Election Day or obtain sample ballots by:   

• Visiting our website – (Click on “Find My Polling Place”) 
https://www.beaufortcountysc.gov/vote 
 
 

• South Carolina Election Commission website – 
https://vrems.scvotes.sc.gov/Voter/Login 
 
 

• Calling our office at (843) 255-6900 
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